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15th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
The stage is set and the cast are ready – performances of ‘The Addams Family’ take place next Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday. Get your tickets here if you haven’t already! 
 

We welcomed author Annelise Avery into school yesterday to talk with Key Stage 3 students about her most recent 

novel, as well as inspiring students during creative writing workshops.   
 

We also welcomed the Department for Education’s Regional Director, Jonathan Duff, into school today. Jonathan met 
with staff and students as part of his visit. It was great to hear students from Year 8 and 9 talk to him about how the 

school has improved since they started at Pakefield, particularly around the quality of teaching and improved 
behaviour.  

 

Have a great weekend – I look forward to seeing many of you at our production next week! 
 

With best wishes 
 

 

Mr Dan Bagshaw 

Head of School 
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